A SOCONY-VACUUM COMPANY

P. Oo BOX 727
Kermit, Texas

May 18, 1954

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

0il & Gas Inspector

District No. 3

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P, 0. Box 697

Astec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

As requested in your letter of May 13, 1954, we enclose engineer's
plat, in triplicate, of our Henry Schmitz Well No. 1, Rio Arriba
County, New Mexico.

Yours very truly,

B Glonitir 5

E. G. Blundell M
Distriet Superintendent
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